
Response to comments by Reviewer #2 (Ralf Schiebel) 

We thank referee #2, Ralf Schiebel for his supportive comments and improvements on the manuscript. Our 

response is listed after Ralf Schiebel’s comment shown in italic. 

The “Technical Note: PaleoDataView - A software toolbox for the collection, homogenization and 

visualization of marine proxy data” of Michael Langner and Stefan Mulitza is a timely contribution to the 

ongoing developments in data curation, and a great service to the paleo community. A similar tool, GCDKit, is 

available for igneous rocks, and has appreciated by the respective scientific community. I would suggest to 

publish the paper with some minor additions: It would be useful to know the version of netCDF used here, i.e. 

version 3 or 4? Sine the paper and may be of value for a larger community, a brief explanation of the term 

proxy / proxies would be useful. The header of chapter 3.1 should read “Data curation for individual 

scientists”. 

We agree and will add the suggested changes and requested information to the manuscript. 


